
 
 

 

Friday 19th November 2021 
 

Nursery Information – Nappies 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please can I remind all parents and carers that you need to provide nappies, nappy sacks and wipes 
for your child for every session that they attend at Nursery.   
 
If you forget these, the team will contact you and you will be expected to bring these in.   
 
If these items are not provided upon request, you will incur a £5 charge for a morning or afternoon 
session or £10 charge for an all day session to cover our costs.   
 
This information was sent out to all parents and carers in July and we have updated our website and 
Nursery Information pack accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms C Westcott 
Headteacher 


